THE FRIENDS OF THE TURNBULL LIBRARY

The Society known as the Friends of the Turnbull Library was established in 1939 to promote interest in the Library, to assist in the extension of its collections, and to be a means of interchange of information on all matters of concern to those interested in books generally as well as in the manuscripts, sketches, maps and photographs with other materials which throw light on our history.

The Society carries out its objects by means of periodic meetings and the production of publications, the main one of which is the twice-yearly *Turnbull Library Record*.

The annual subscription of \$5.00 entitles members to receive the Record free. Members of the Society are also able to purchase Library publications, including those of the Alexander Turnbull Library Endowment Trust, at a discount.

Correspondence and enquiries regarding membership should be addressed to the Secretary, the Friends of the Turnbull Library, P.O. Box 12-186, Wellington North.

OFFICERS

President: Mr I. McL. Wards

Immediate Past President: Professor D. F. McKenzie

Hon. Secretary: Miss M. Walton

Hon. Treasurer: Miss D. Sherratt

COMMITTEE

Mr J. Berry

Mr L. C. Staffan

Mr V. G. Elliott

Mr C. R. H. Taylor

Dr D. J. M. Glover

Dr J. R. Tye

Mrs J. V. Hobbs

Mrs I. Winchester